
4 April 2013 
 
I wish to submit my view that there should be no new coal ports or expansion 
of existing ports until there has been a comprehensive study completed 
showing that there would be no negative impact on the barrier reef if these 
were to be approved. 
 
 
Kind regards 
Bruce Hallett 
 


